
Welcome to the Spring 2025

Newsletter for WaterColour!

In this edition, we bring you

the latest updates and

community news to keep you

informed and connected with

everything happening around

the estate.
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We are pleased to announce the

launch of the new Watercolour

Management Company website!

This platform will serve as a central

resource for news, updates, and

important community information.

The website can be found at:

WWW.WATERCOLOURMANAGEMENT
COMPANY.CO.UK

http://www.watercolourmanagementcompany.co.uk/
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A project Manager has been

appointed for redecoration to

some of the flat blocks. The tender

process is underway with a look to

start work in the coming months.

This will bring a fresh look to both

interior and exterior.

SANDY PATHS

PLAYGROUND
CLOSURE FLAT BLOCK

REDECORATIONS

Progress is being made on the

replacement of the sandy paths

around the Estate. After

interviewing five potential

companies, a civil engineer has

been appointed to oversee the

project and ensure everything

runs smoothly.

Currently, the tender

documents are under review,

and we are carefully evaluating

the proposals.

We regret to inform residents that

the children’s playgrounds have

been closed due to health and

safety concerns. The safety of our

community is our top priority, and

we are working to resolve the issues

as quickly as possible.

Updates will be provided in due

course, and we will keep you

informed of any progress.

Thank you for your understanding

and patience.
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LANDSCAPING
Our dedicated gardening team

MBS, have been hard at work

making significant

improvements to the estate. 

Since taking over, they have

enhanced the green spaces,

ensuring they are well-

maintained and appealing. Their

efforts have already made a

noticeable difference,

presenting a nicer environment

for all residents to enjoy. 

Surrey County Council will be

undertaking road resurfacing

work on Canalside in the near

future. This essential

maintenance will help improve

the quality and safety of the

roads. 

The exact dates for the

resurfacing will be

communicated to residents, so

please keep an eye out for further

updates via the trinity portal.

ROAD
RESURFACING

PARKING
We are aware that parking can be an

issue across the estate, so please park

considerately, particularly near

junctions, and ensure that

pavements are not blocked to allow

access for prams and wheelchairs.

 Parking should also not restrict

access to the bus route or

emergency vehicles. 

Additionally, SORN vehicles are not

permitted to park in unallocated

resident or visitor spaces.
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